
 
 
Dear Valued Community Members, 
  
We appreciate your commitment to fostering a safe and secure environment through 
mandated reporter training. In our dedication to providing you with the most up-to-date and 
comprehensive resources, we will be temporarily suspending our free online training until 
January 2024 for essential updates. 
  
We understand the significance of this service to our community, and we apologize for any 
inconvenience caused during this brief hiatus. To ensure you stay informed and are among the 
first to access our enhanced training, we invite you to share your contact information with us.  
 
We will notify you as soon as the updated online training becomes available. 
  
Additionally, if you require training for a group of five people or more before January 2024, we 
are happy to arrange in-person sessions. Please email us at bragland@carehouse.org to discuss 
scheduling and further details. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and continued dedication to creating a safe and supportive 
community. We look forward to serving you with an improved training experience in 2024. 
 
Billie Ragland 
Director of Community Education 
CARE House of Oakland County 
248-333-4937 
www.carehouse.org  
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